
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

June 23, 2008

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher, Steve DiVirgilio

The Board could not meet the first Monday of June- the meeting was rescheduled for June 23.

Danny and Steve D. will review the deck of 13-14 Meetinghouse.

Holly Smith’s son Derek is doing additional landscaping in the complex. He will begin with clearing the overgrown 
bushes and weeds in back of 11-14 VG.

Another possible area for clean up is behind the boat/trailer parking lot.

The front entrance has been raked and reseeded.

The Board discussed delinquent homeowners and those that will be turned over to the attorney for collection.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday July 14  6 pm 3 Lex.


